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DATE: July 29, 1997
TO: Gary Spackman and John Westra
FROM: Cindy Hodges sz\/
RE: Attached Recent Activity, Sinker Creek WD

I prepared a response to Sherl Chapman’s attached letter which
includes an updated version of the Sinker Creek Watermaster Report,
a letter of instruction to the Watermaster and a letter of notice
to Paul Nettleton. Before the letters are signed and sent, Norm
would like you to review my response and offer any comment.

Please respond by the end of the week if you have concerns or
questions. I am planning on being out on Thursday and Friday, so
you might want to e-mail me or call Norm.

Thanks.




